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   Fireground Monitoring for Post-Fire Incidents is an in depth look into CO and HCN, the risks of smoke toxins, and the rise in cancer.  What is the current culture in our service and what steps should we be taking to protect each other?  We cannot eliminate cancer, but we can reduce the profile.  

Class topics:
· Efficient use of metering and monitoring equipment, during and after the fire.
· Use of Cyanokits for Firefighting personnel.
· Changing the cultural approach to Cancer prevention through proactive measures on the fireground.
· Masking up before the door.

Todd has worked for 30 years in the fire service. He currently serves as a Captain and acting Battalion Chief. Todd is a graduate of the NFA Managing Officer program, and has presented his class at the NFA and throughout the country.
Hosted by Westminster Fire Department
2 classes: Friday, March 29 2017       8:00 AM and 1:00 PM
City Park Recreation Center,
10455 N. Sheridan Blvd.
Westminster, CO 80020
Class fee-$20.  Contact Anita Seele for registration and payment.
aseele@cityofwestminster.us
(303) 658-4541
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